


Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
Not applicable 

Conclusion 

The Council Member Expense Policy has been in effect since February 1, 2010. Requirements of 
the Policy are now more clearly understood by Council Member assistants and Finance staff. 
However due to the variety of expense submissions and questions from assistants and staff from 
February 1, 2010 to present date, it became evident that the Policy needed further refinement for 
improved clarity and understanding. This has been done by the City Auditor and are highlighted in 
bold italics in the amended policy. (Attachment 1). The amended Council Member Expense 
Policy is hereby presented for review and approval. 

Attachments 

Amended Council Member Expense Policy -01.37-Attachment 1 

 

Report prepared by: 

Michael Tupchong CA, CIA, CPA, CFE 

City Auditor 

 

Respectfully submitted. 
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